
CITY OF VAUGHAN 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 28, 2022 

Item 29, Report No. 32, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on September 28, 2022. 
 
 
 

29. NEW BUSINESS: PARKING SPACES IN THE KLEINBURG-
NASHVILLE-STEGMANS MILL AREA 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

That Infrastructure Delivery staff report back with an interim report to 
the Committee of the Whole meeting of December 12, 2022, with 
respect to the Kleinburg-Nashville-Stegman’s Mill improvements as it 
relates to current and new parking spaces. 
 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Iafrate. 

 
  




